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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are organising a Maths workshop in school for parents of children in Reception, Year 1 and 
Year 2 on Wednesday 10th May 2023.  The purpose of the workshop is to: 
 

• Look at what resources you can use to support your child with addition and subtraction; 

• What addition and subtraction looks like in school; 

• How children progress in addition and subtraction from Reception to Year 2. 
 
We hope that you will be able to join us from 2.30pm onwards in the school hall.  If you cannot 
attend due to other commitments, we will send out the information via e-mail. 
 
If you are able to attend, please send an e-mail to the admin e-mail address (admin@moorside-
pri.n-yorks.sch.uk) by Tuesday 9th May so that we have an idea of numbers. We look forward to 
seeing you there! 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mrs Rowett and Mrs Burland 
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